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Local school board member attends state convention as a delegate

More than 500 public school boards from around the state were represented at the Annual Business Meeting of the Ohio School Boards Association (OSBA) Delegate Assembly on Nov. 13. Delegates considered the OSBA Legislative Platform, which defines OSBA’s views and goals on a wide range of educational issues. Each of OSBA’s member boards is entitled to one voting delegate.
Representing ___________________School District at the Annual Business Meeting of the




     (school district)

OSBA Delegate Assembly was ___________________of __________________.        

                                                            (name)                                  (city)            



Thousands of people attended this year’s conference, Nov. 12-14 at the Greater Columbus Convention Center, which included more than 150 sessions of panel discussions, workshops, one-on-one assistance and nationally renowned speakers addressing a variety of educational issues.
Keynote speakers at the 2023 Capital Conference included Academy Award and Golden Globe winning actress Mary Steenburgen, best known for her work in the films “Melvin and Howard,” “Parenthood,” “What’s Eating Gilbert Grape,” “Philadelphia,” “Stepbrothers” and “Book Club” and Chuck Underwood, an author, speaker and expert on generational dynamics.
OSBA leads the way as the voice of public education.
    — 30 —


